
Site Visit to the women and girl’s center in the city of Ajloun 
 

On 16 September, 2018, H.E. Mr. Hidenao YANAGI, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan, visited 

one of the project sites named the Institute for Family Health (IFH) by UNWOMEN in Ajloun. 

Government of Japan extended an assistance amount 700,000 USD to the UNWOMEN’s 

project titled “Women’s leadership, Empowerment, Access and Protection in Crisis Response 

(LEAP)” through the supplementary budget in 2017 and the part of project is operated in the 

IFH in Ajloun and Jerash.  

Prior to the site visit, Ambassador Yanagi paid courtesy call on H.E. Mr. Ali Al Majal, the 

governor of Ajloun. The governor and many of the staffs at the IFH expressed their 

appreciation for Japanese support for women’s empowerment and activities of the project.   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Courtesy call on the Governor of Ajloun            Institute for Family Health in Ajloun 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With staffs of Institute for Family Health             Gift from beneficiaries of IFH 

 

  

 


